
COMMON CORE MATH:
Strategies and Resources to Help Your Child

Feeling confused about Common Core Math? Want more

information about how it all works? Please join the PTA and

our resident common core math experts Iris Wheeler and 

parent and math specialist Heather McGinnis Fink for an 

informative parent education night. During this workshop, teachers will demonstrate

(and parents will practice) a few of the new strategies being used in mathematics instruction.

In addition, parents will learn:

    The history and reasoning behind common core state standards

     Insight into Crocker's methods, approaches and materials

     How to find useful information online

         How students should approach the material

         How to support your child at home with math

PARENT EDUCATION WORKSHOPS

Thursday, September 14 

From 6:30-7:30pm

In the Crocker Library Join Us

The Crocker PTA is pleased to sponsor the upcoming parent education event. 
The presentation will be held during the first hour of the regularly scheduled 
PTA meeting, on Thursday, September 14th from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the 
Crocker Library. The final half hour of the meeting will include PTA business. 

This event is open to the Crocker community and child care is provided.


